Letter from Walter O’Malley to Peter Brown

December 6, 1956.

Mr., Peter Carpbell Erown, \
Corporation Counsel,

|
Municipal Bldg. A
Nov York, N, T, = ‘\

My dear Peter: — \\

Our trip to Japan was really fsbulous.
very much interested in reports t read a
of & new stadium in Brooklwm bec
a new one in Tokyo. This morning
prelizinary sketches and I thought 1
heve you show it to Bob Wagner, after I would like you to
return the set of plans e ns nt ‘{:nd them to Bob Moses,
Emil Praeger and Charles Myled, return I was sorry to
find thset little or no gubstantial prpgress had been made of
the redevelopment of the area. The 1ateat published report
seers to confuse the iisue considerably. Jack Flynn continues
his interest, M oes M of the Hearst pepers and

t the possibility
all set to tuild
a set of thelr

t be = good idea to

-

Lee Wood of Serippe-tiows I understand Mylod snd Blum have
been on t rge of resigning. If there is anything I can do
without the waters and adding to the confusion, let
me know. ! '
_/// Sincerely,
\.\_“--‘-—"_‘_-- /
WFO M EM

walteromalley.com
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